
 

 

 

 

Monday 20th March 2023 

 

        Dear Parents/Carers,  

THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR ARRIVES AT WHJUN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 24th (AM ONLY), Monday 27th (AM & PM), Tuesday 28th (AM & PM), Wednesday 29th (AM 
ONLY),  Thursday 30th March (AM ONLY), we will be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair in the hall from 
8.30-9am and in the gym from 3.15-3.45pm.  There will be an array of amazing books for the children 
to purchase. Prices start from £2.99 and there will be a variety of discounts. For every book sold, we 
earn a reward and gain books for the school too! We would then distribute them amongst our book 
corners for the children to enjoy. 

 

Please take a look at the following website link so that you can think about what books you might like to 
buy (in preparation). We will be using the Read alone 6+ and the Read on 8+ book cases:    
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases  

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the book fair. Please remember to bring cash with you (to avoid 
any IT issues). There will also be a card reader and a QR code available for making online payments at 
the fair too.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Tye  

Deputy Head of School 

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases

